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May 2019 
Dear Candidate, 
 
Thankyou for your interest in the role of temporary Class Teacher here at Saltaire Primary School. We are 
hugely proud of our school’s standing in the community, our historic buildings and the great learning which 
takes place inside them. Our teaching staff are the essential ingredients in our success as a vibrant and 
purposeful learning environment. We are passionate about providing children with the very best 
experiences and constantly look for opportunities to do this through exciting and meaningful contexts for 
learning. 
 
Saltaire Primary School is a larger than average primary school set on the edge of a World Heritage village. 
We are committed to nurturing enthusiasm for teaching and learning within and across our whole school 
community. Our aim is to engage all stakeholders – the children, parents and carers, staff, governors and 
our local community to ensure that we fulfil our aims. We are proud of our diverse school community; we 
attract a mix of children from different socio economic, religious and cultural backgrounds. We work 
purposefully to be at the heart of our local community; hosting lunches and involvement days to engage 
parents, carers and grandparents in our work. 
 
We are fully committed to working in collaboration with schools across the locality. We do this through our 
involvement with the Forward Learning Community, which provides opportunities for professional learning 
with colleagues from other local primary and secondary schools. In September 2017, our school federated 
with Hirst Wood Nursery School which is co-located with Saltaire Primary School. This provides further 
opportunities for partnership and collaborative learning. 
 
Saltaire Primary School is a great place to learn – both as a pupil and as a teacher. We actively encourage 
teachers to develop themselves as professional learners and the successful candidate will be provided with 
a bespoke programme of induction and training. 
 
Visits to the school are very warmly welcomed – I would be happy to meet prospective candidates and 
answer any questions you might have. Good luck with your application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rob Whitehead 
Headteacher 
 


